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To Whom it may concern,

I would like to have my concerns on this matter brought to attention at the meeting on Monday Sept. 23rd, 2024.

This is a residential area not commercial.
I live beside this property.
We have a shared driveway.
There isn’t enough parking for residents as it is because of the new apartments at 22 Victor and 120 Centre.
The residents at 103 have already installed cameras on the property, one of which is facing my back yard.
A privacy fence may be required all around 103 including separation of the driveway.
I like to enjoy my out door space and believe I will be extremely uncomfortable with the amount of comings and
goings if this is allowed in our residential area.
Also the public notice “advertising” that they will have medications on the premises makes it a possible target for
theft.

Thank you,
Sincerely,
Diane Cleroux
99 Centre St
Sent from my iPad




